
 

 

 

Mon 28th Feb—return to school 

Tuesday afternoons—Helperbees 

Forest School  

Thursday mornings—Class 1 

swimming 

Tues 1st & Weds 2nd March  

Parents Meetings 

Fri 4th March   

Learn to ride a bike sessions 

World Book Day—dress up 

Mon 7th March 

Mini medics—Class 2 and 3 First 

Aid training  

Fri 18th March 

Red Nose Day– wear red! 

30th March & 1st April 

Y5/6 Bikeability 

 Sat 2nd April-Spring cake stall 

Thursday 7th April– School disco 

Fri 8th April  

Easter service 2pm  St  Peter’s 

Church 

 

 

 

Small school, big heart 

Dates for your 

diary 
ST PETER’S BRAFFERTON CE (VA) PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

T: 01423 360250 

W: www.st-peters-brafferton.n-yorks.sch.uk 

E: admin@st-peters-brafferton.n-yorks.sch.uk                      

Headteacher: Mrs S. Anderson 

                                       Helperbees Preschool 

18th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

We’ve made it to the end of half term!  I am sure we are all looking forward to a well deserved 

rest. Everyone across school has enjoyed an art week learning new art skills and trying out 

paints/sketching pencils and Modroc! 

Helperbees sessions and fees  

The governors  and I have reviewed the Helperbees sessions and fees policy. After Easter, 

there will be a small increase to fees (see school website—Helperbees) which reflects the in-

crease in staffing and building costs. We are very competitively priced compared to other pre-

schools in the area and we think our provision offers outstanding care for 2-4 year olds.  

Parents Meetings (Reception –Year 6) 

We will be doing our parent meetings on Tues1st March 3.45-5pm (Teams) and Weds 2nd 

March 4-6pm. (face to face) to discuss your child’s progress. Please return your letters with 

your preferred date/time slot. 

World Book Day– 4th March 

We will be celebrating our favourite books and authors on World Book Day. After consultation 

with the School Council, we have decided to do a dress up day instead of the originally planned 

decorate a t-shirt (the children felt quite strongly about this). We are also quite mindful that 

dressing up can be costly and not very eco friendly so be creative with what you have at home.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and I wish you all a restful half term. We look forward to 

welcoming the children back on Monday 28th February.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs S. Anderson 
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PTA News 

 

 

Headteacher Awards 
This week we have been so impressed with... 

Helperbees Ewan. D for super imagination and creativity in his playing and learning.  

Class 1 Maverick. B for not giving up and using his superhero powers. 

Class 2 Polly. S for fantastic observational skills and improvement in art.  

Class 3 Louisa for playing with the younger children and showing such lovely kindness.  

Inclusivity Community Kindness 


